
June 17, 2023 

Dr. Marlon S. Atherton 
ATEAM Solution Services LLC 
1000 5th St, Suite 200 – V2 
Miami Beach, FL 33139 

Mr. Frank McKenzie 
Executive Director 
Cyber Florida: Florida Center for Cybersecurity at USF 
4202 E. Fowler Avenue, ISA7020 
Tampa, FL 33620 

Dear Mr. McKenzie: 

It is my pleasure to write a letter in support of the CyberSecure Florida initiative. The 
program provides an invaluable service through the cybersecurity assessment tool and 
the advisory services provided by your regional ambassadors.  

As a certified minority-owned, Florida-based, small business enterprise, ATEAM 
Solution Services understands the importance of information security. We currently 
provide cybersecurity and physical security solutions to several Department of Veterans 
Affairs facilities across Florida. As a small business with limited budget, the CSET Tool 
has become the foundation of our governance, risk, and compliance program and we 
intend to continue using it as long as it is available. 

I fully support the CyberSecure Florida program and the continuing tremendous positive 
impact your team is making on the State of Florida.   

Sincerely, 

Dr. Marlon S. Atherton 
Founder and CEO 
www.ateamsolutionservices.com 




